

Prof. Dr. Adish Singla Faculty, Tenured Max Planck Institute for Software Systems Saarbrücken, Germany adishs@mpi-sws.org

July 11, 2025

Qiming Bao's visit at Max Planck Institute for Software Systems (MPI-SWS)

Dear Qiming,

I am writing this letter to invite you to MPI-SWS for a research visit in the time period between August 11, 2025 and August 15, 2025. This visit is part of the DAAD Postdoc-NeT-AI fellowship, which will be providing the funding for your trip.

I will be your host, and this visit will enable us to collaborate on the topic of generative AI and programming education. During the visit, you can also meet with students and researchers at the institute for further research discussions. This invitation comes without any financial support from the institute. We would be really glad if you are able to join us for this visit.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Adish Singla Machine Teaching Group

Max Planck Institute for Software Systems https://machineteaching.mpi-sws.org/